
A new member, perhaps!

Next meeting
The next meeting for the Salisbury Shakers will be on 7th September and we 
will meet, once again, in St Thomas’s Church.

If there is anybody who would like to join us for either of the performances at 
the Playhouse, please let me know soon as there are some tickets left at the 
moment.

When Sheelagh went to the desk to purchase the tickets, the young woman in 
charge got chatting and asked about our group.  She went on to say that her 
hands shook quite badly and she is unable to carry hot drinks.  Her brother 
has the same problem.  Both find that alcohol helps the shaking but neither of 
them has ever investigated the cause.  We passed on some literature and 
promised to email more details. These shakers get everywhere!

Business accomplished, we made our way to the Salisbury Warehouse, 
which is a large, two-storey emporium selling a huge range of second hand 
retro/vintage items as well as a few new commodities such as greetings cards 
and coasters.  We found a coaster which ‘spoke’ to quite a number of us –
Moira is holding it in the photo above. It states, ‘ ‘Alcohol will make it all 
better.’ l

The Warehouse has a café attached which sells lovely home made cakes 
and a large range of delicious snacks.  Four of us stayed for lunch there before 
going on our way.

Susan and Mary discuss the finer 
points of fish finger sandwiches
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Six members of the Salisbury Shakers met in Salisbury Playhouse on Saturday 
20th July.

Over coffee, we made plans for attending ‘Relatively Speaking’, a play by 
Alan Ayckbourn. Eight of us have tickets for this play on 21st September, and, 
at the same time, we booked seven seats for the pantomime, Robin Hood, on 
30th November.


